
 

 

 

April, 2023 
Tokyo, Japan 
 

 
 

Notification: Renewal of “GACHON” 
 
 

Dear Valued Customers,  
 
It has been a pleasure to serve you, and we look forward to serving you continuously in days to come. 
 
We, FUJI FLAVOR CO., LTD. would like to announce the renewal of our product GACHON, in order 
to improve its functionality. 
Please refer to the following details. 
 
 
1) Details of change:  

 
⚫ Lure 

・Color of strip packaging: from yellow to gold 

・Thickness of Strip packaging: from 15µm to 9µm for Improving easiness of tearing 

 
⚫ Trap 

・Improved warter resistance reduces trap warpage due to humidity effects 

・The frequency of peeling off the glue board when peeling off the release paper has been 

reduced 

・Other minor design changes 

 
    *There is no change in the performance for monitoring compared to the existing product. 
 
 
2) Change Period: 

 
⚫ This change will be effective from the time we receive your next order. 

 


